
Mrs. Stanley Paterson 
2648 St James Pl, 
Altadena, California 

Chief Justice Earl Warren 
U.S. Supreme Court 
Washington D.C. 

Dear Justice Warren: 

I have just read a news item which shocked me so 
thoroughly that I felt I had to write you about it, 

It seems that because Mr. Norman Redlich is 
associated with an organization called the Emergency Civil 
Liberties Committee, the House Un-American Activities 
Committee is out after him. And it seems that they are 
going to be successful in getting him removed from 
your Warren Commission. 

This organization, the ECLC, is not listed by the 
Justice Department as a red front organization. The FBI 
says that it is not Communist, and that there is no 
evidence that Redlich is a security risk of any kind, 

Is Joe McCarthy still alive after all? Is there 
no one who can stop the blight on our country called 
the House Un-American Activities Committee? “Can a man 
actually be removed from his job - with no evidence 
whatever against him, simply by the radical rights in 
Congress? 

You are such a magnificent man, you have done so 
much to start our country down the clean path of fairness 
rather than obeying the technical letter of the law, is 
there nothing you can do to stop this Sickening injustice? 

It would be impossible to tell you how much we 
admire and respect you - how much we appreciate what you 
believe in and are doing. 

God bless you. 

Sincerely, 

Wn wore, Uf hay Ora 
$4


